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July 5, 2016 
 

Maintenance Notification for The County Channel 
 
Starting July 6, 2016, staff at The County Channel will be performing maintenance and equipment upgrades over the next 
few weeks, yielding periodic service interruptions.  Attempts will be made to minimize these off-air periods.  On-demand 
programming will remain available at The County Channel’s website via www.bcgov.net.  For more information, contact 
the Beaufort County Broadcast Services Department at 843-255-2036.   
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